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From: Caren Crosby Fields
To: Ebinger, Matthew J. - PDR
Subject: Fwd: 1201 Porter Blight
Date: Tuesday, May 19, 2020 6:26:07 PM


CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize
the sender's address and know the content is safe.


 


Dear Matt:


We want to express our concern over the property in a state of decay and disrepair at 1201 
Porter. Our front windows look at it every day and it is truly an eyesore.


As you know, the homeowners in this neighborhood are working hard to improve our homes
and streets. 


It's discouraging to see a property literally sitting there and rotting. The grass appears to
magically be cut only when  another hearing is coming up.


We hope that you will support the proposal to put Porter into the Spot Blight program.


 


-- 
Caren Crosby Fields
804.861.3737
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